Rider/Parent/Guardian Information Form

The Taupo BMX Club encourages you to subscribe to our text group and email service.

We aim to bring you regular communication about training, working bees, race meets and fundraising as well as regional and national BMX news.. Text is most commonly used to let members know if club nights or training is still on due to weather or other unforeseen circumstances.

Please also use this form to indicate is you are able to help on club nights and/or be available for working bees.

name:					
	ke to subscrib newsletter da		ing email a	address/s to	o the Taupo
E-mail:					
E-mail:					
I would lil text datab		following cel	l numbers	s/s to the Ta	aupo BMX Club
Cellphone:	:				
Cellphone:	:				
I/we are available for working bees.					YES/NO
I/we are a	available to he	elp on club n	ights and v	would like t	o help with:
FLAGS	POINTS	GATE	BBQ	TRACK	ANYTHING!
<u>Signature</u>	of Rider/Par	ent or Guard	<u>ian</u> :		
				Date:	